
WOLLONGONG PUBLIC SCHOOL 
67a Church Street        Phone: 4228 9120 
Wollongong 2500             Fax: 4226 5091 
Email: wollongong-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au                                                
Principal: Harold Cosier 
 
 

VOLUNTARY SCHOOL CONTRIBUTION 2019 
 
Dear Parents/ Caregivers 
 
Voluntary school contributions provide an important source of extra funds for our school. All 
funds raised in this manner are channelled directly into extra resources for the children. These 
include such item as art and craft equipment, books, computer software and sports equipment. 
 
The contribution rate for this year is: 
 

$40.00 per family 
 
 

Please note that this is a voluntary scheme supported by the P & C and that no child will be 
disadvantaged in any way should you not be in a position to pay them.  
 

The preferred payment method is online on the Wollongong Public School website. 
 

Regards 
 
Harold Cosier 
Principal 
26 February 2019 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 

VOLUNTARY SCHOOL CONTRIBUTION 2019 
 
 

Child’s Name: ____________________________________________  Class:_________________ 

Child’s Name: ____________________________________________  Class:_________________ 

Child’s Name: ____________________________________________  Class:_________________ 

 

 

         I have made an online payment. My receipt number is __________________________ 
 

 

Total amount enclosed $__________________ 

 

Signed_______________________________________           Date: _______________ 

mailto:wollongong-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

